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I fully oppose this bill. This is not about safety this bill is by design meant to an 

attempt to strip away peoples 2nd amendment rights and criminalize those that 

support gun ownership. 114 was not about safety it was about control over anyone 

that wants to possess a firearm. The 10 round limit is arbitrary and most firearms in 

regular common use have magazines in excess of 10 rounds. The language 

regarding magazines is designed to criminalize regular citizens that follow the laws 

currently by make unattainable rules on possession of magazines in excess of 10 

rounds. Its written in a way to scare people that own these magazines. Everyone that 

has a brain knows that 114 will not stop mass tragedies and this bill will just ram 114 

down the peoples throats. Please do not allow this bill to pass. 


